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Reminder: Kansas City Board of Elections Operating From 

New Location 

 

KANSAS CITY, MO (October 16, 2023)- The Kansas City Board of Election 

Commissioners would like to issue a reminder to voters that they are now operating out of the 

Shops on Blue Parkway at 4407 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, Kansas City, MO 64130. 

In-person absentee voting is currently open at this location and will continue through 5:00 PM, 

Monday, October 23, 2023.  

 
 

For additional information or assistance, please contact us at kceb@kceb.org,  
 call us (816) 842-4820, or fax us (816)472-4960, or (816)221-3348 

(absentee) 
 

The Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners services Jackson County voters within 

the city limits of Kansas City. 
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